








February 18, 2021 

VIA EMAIL (drcdigital@cityoffrederickmd.gov)
City of Frederick 
140 W. Patrick Street 
Frederick, MD  21701  
Attn:   Mr. Joe Adkins 

Deputy Director of Planning 

Re: Zoning Compliance Letter for Property Located at: 
1080 West Patrick Street, Frederick, MD 21703 
Owner Name: BSV Patrick Street LLC 
Tax Id No.: 02-105101 
Our File No.   120876.00206 

Dear Mr. Adkins: 

This letter is to request a zoning compliance letter in connection with the above-captioned 
property.  Please confirm (i) the zoning district of the property, (ii) any known violations of the current 
zoning status, (iii) any pending violations and/or any actions for rezoning of the property, (iv) special 
exceptions with respect to the property; (v) permitted uses under the current zoning; (vi) setback 
requirements; (vii) parking requirements, (viii) any known or pending building code violations; and (ix) 
any other related information concerning the property.  A copy of the zoning determination letter issued 
December 22, 2017 is attached for your reference. 

Please address the letter to Erica Hilburger and send via email to ehilburger@shulmanrogers.com.  
In addition, please mail a copy of the compliance letter to Shulman, Rogers, Gandal, Pordy & Ecker, P.A. 
at the address below, Attention: Erica H. Hilburger. 

If you require any additional information, please do not hesitate to communicate with me.  Thank 
you for your assistance. 

Sincerely,  

Erica H. Hilburger 
Legal Assistant 
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